
CRW REMAINS CLOSED until April 12th 
 
CRW first concern is our team members and their families! You are 
way too valuable to put you at risk. 
So we will remain closed at least until after Easter- which is April 
12th.  
 
Continue to care for your families, friends and yourself- in the proper 
way of course! 
Again- Please- let me know if you are in need of some support - we do 
have those willing to assist where needed. 
 
You will be busy-- I am working with several different organizations 
on future loads and am working towards having all the required 
paperwork in place as well as shipping funding.  
 
Please remember- you are valued and your are loved 


